
   

 

This week’s attendance is 95.7%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are Y2 98.1% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
 

  
 
 

14.2.2025 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Well, there you have it – another half term done and 
dusted in the blink of an eye!  It’ll be Easter before we 
know it! 
 
On Tuesday and Wednesday the Y3 and Y4 classes were 
visited by an Egyptologist – someone who studies Ancient 
Egypt and someone who has lived in Egypt too!  He was 
brilliant and the children learned loads – not least how to 
mummify someone using toilet roll!  It’s not as easy as it 
looks… 
 
Middle left, children in Y2 have been looking at Chinese 
New Year and Chinese New Year dragons.  Using a spot of 
AI on their tablet devices they have created some fantastic 

designs 😊 
 
Whilst on the topic of Art, children in Y6 have been 
exploring different skills for drawing hands.  As you can see 
from this montage, they have done an exceptional job and 
the level of detail is superb. 
 
In other news, a huge thank you to everyone who donated 
school uniform for our ‘uniform grab’ on Friday.  We are 
really grateful for your generosity and it was ace to see so 
many people involved.  This is something we hope to do at 
the end of every half term so please feel free to donate as 
and when – especially PE Hoodies in house colours. 
 
And finally, we have had unanimously positive feedback 
about the music in the mornings and the effect it has had.  
It started during Mental Health Week and it will continue 
after half term (not every day though as we don’t want it 
to lose its impact!). 
 

Have a lovely half term (or see you at the discos later!) 
 

Mr Johnson 
 
 
 


